
   

Wanted: Dead not Alive 

Arundo is a non-native, invasive and highly flammable weed! 
Threats from Arundo include:  

• Higher fire frequency and intensity - more dry fuels; 
• Modified river hydrology - increased flooding; 
• Outcompetes native plants species - reduced wildlife habitat; 
• Uses significantly more water than native plants - higher water bills. 

 

Help us get rid of this dangerous and invasive plant NOW! 
 

HAVE YOU SEEN THIS PLANT? 

Contact Us: 
openspaces@bclt.org | 619.504.8181 | www.bclt.org 

Funding for this project is provided by a grant from CA Department of Water Resources in partnership with US Forest Service, 
City of San Diego, San Diego River Conservancy, San Diego River Park Foundation, and Greater Alpine Fire Safe Council. 

Back Country Land Trust, in partnership with the U.S. Forest Service and other local 
agencies, is offering FREE removal of this noxious weed from your property, and 
expert advice on replacing it with safer and attractive native plants. 

Any resident with Arundo on their property in Alpine, Harbison Canyon, and Peutz Valley 
is eligible for this program free of charge.  Contact us for more information. 


